Advisor's Foreword

Once again, the Annual Staff of Colleton Middle School has the priviledge and pleasure of presenting to you, the 1985-86 edition of the Bullpup.

This year our theme is "Breaking with a new Dimension." We hope that we have covered the range in which this school year has extended to form to your required dimensions of memory.

The staff showed great enthusiasm this year in preparation for the unveiling moment of this book. They set out in various dimensions to capture your faces, so that this book would be like a star of magnitude, not only to your eyes but also to your memory as well. As the years go by you will be able to reflect back upon the "Good old days," and long lost friends of Colleton Middle School.

We are graciously indebted to those who helped to make this year's publication of the Bullpup possible. You will always be within the realms of our dimension.

Genora Kennedy,

Annual Staff Advisor









